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This newsletter will keep you updated with events at Wheatfields Primary and it is intended to add to the information you receive 
on a regular basis from your childs class teacher in the weekly ‘Learning Review’ and termly curriculum letters. 
 
 
Facebook 
A huge thank you to parents that took the time to email us following the letter sent out by Governors concerning negative 
comments about Wheatfields and members of staff recently. It is always good when a few negative views are superseded by 
positive comments. Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Staffing 
Teaching staff arrangements at Wheatfields next year are as follows:- 
Class 1  Mrs. Baker 
Class 2  Miss Whittle 
Class 3  Miss Hammond 
Class 4  Miss Parkinson 
Class 5  Mrs. Cleghorn 
Class 6  Miss Crellin 
Class 7  Mrs. Probert 
Class 8  Mrs. Gray-Thomas & Mrs. Burnett 
Class 9  Miss Davies 
Class 10  Mrs. Tudor 
Class 11  Miss Vickers 
Class 12  Mrs. Khan 
Class 13  Miss Elliott 
Class 14  Mr. Streeter 
 
Year 1 New Home 
Funding has been secured to fix the leaking roof over the year 1 unit. Year 1 will be using the mobile that belonged to Burleigh Hill 
Preschool while the work is taking space. The repair to the roof is expected to last 4 – 6 weeks. On the first day next term, your 
children can line up in their usual spots on the KS1 playground. The children will need collecting from the preschool mobile. Please 
stand back from the ramp so that we can look for the known adults before we let the children go. Thank you.  
 
School Meals 
We often hear how much the children enjoy their school meals that are freshly prepared on a daily basis. Due to the cost of 
everything increasing we will be charging £2.20 for school meals from 1st September 2019. Thank you for your continued support. 
Should your family circumstances have changed recently and mean that you might meet the requirements for Pupil Premium and 
free school meals, please email the office@ address for the attention of Mrs. Verney-Davies.  
 
Young Carers 
The first ever Wheatfields Young Carers afterschool group was launched in June, and what a huge success it was. Lead by Mrs 

Cutbush and Mrs Maloney the children took part in a range of activities, in the small hall, from arts and crafts to reading and board 
games, they also enjoyed a refreshing drink and snack.  
The, invitation only, club is designed to allow the schools Young Carers time to be children and have a break from the caring 
responsibilities they have at home for a while. 
If you think that your child might be a Young Carer or have any questions please ask at the school office to speak to Mrs Cutbush 
or look on the school website for more information. 
Mrs Cutbush and Mrs Maloney 
 
Sports days 
‘Sports days this year were so good’ commented the children and I would agree. Thank you for coming to support the children and 
see them in action. All of the points have been added up and are as follows:- 
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EYFS 
1st Rubies 
2nd Sapphires 
3rd Diamonds 
4th Emeralds 
 
KS1 
1st Emeralds 
2nd Diamonds 
3rd Sapphires 
4th Rubies 
 
KS2 
1st Diamonds 
2nd Sapphires 
3rd Emeralds 
4th Rubies 
 
When all the sports day points are added together, here are the results… 
Whole school 
1st Emeralds 
2nd Diamonds 
3rd Sapphires 
4th Rubies 
 
Well done Emeralds! 
 
House Points for the YEAR! 
1st Diamonds 
2nd Sapphires 
3rd Emeralds 
4th Rubies 
 
Well done Diamonds! 
 
PAWS Summer Fair and Open Evening 
Thank you for supporting our summer fair and Open Evening this year. I don’t have a grand total for you yet but I am very pleased 
to say that all of the money raised by PAWS this year will be spent on 6 Fire HD tablets for each classroom in KS2 to support our 
new accelerated reader programme. I am looking to purchase 48 tablets eventually so if anyone knows someone that is in this line 
of work that might be able to help us, we would love to hear from you!! 

 
Year 6 Cups and Year 2 Cup Presentations 
It is a tradition at Wheatfields that endeavor and excellence are awarded to pupils in year 6 and year 2. The recipients of the year 
6 awards this year are:- 
Cleo Cunningham for Maths, Henry Clark for Writing, Ryan Handley for The Jennings Trophy for boys, Sophie Canning for The 
Jennings Trophy for girls, Ryan Handley for Music, Evie Wormald for Art, Nathan Baranski for Science, Jack Woods for Sport, Ruby 
Lynch for The Elaine Revel Cup for Courtesy, Caring and Consideration.  
The joint recipients of the year 2 Endeavour and Kindness Cup are Connor Lynham and Carys Prosser. Well done all of you!  
 
Thank you 
Huge thanks to everyone that makes our school community so great. I hope that you all have a restful and enjoyable break over 
the summer and that we have some good weather to enjoy, wherever we are! We are looking forward to welcoming our new 
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pupils and families and would like to wish our year 6 pupils, families and staff that are leaving us every success as they move on to 
their new schools. They are very lucky to have pupils or staff from Wheatfields. See you on September 5th.  
 
With very best wishes,  
 
Mrs Thornton 
 
 
We aim to give you as much notice as possible for school events. All dates can be found using the calendar on our school website 
www.wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk . You will also receive our Calendar of Events detailing events through the school year. 
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